Time flies when you're having fun, and we cannot believe it's April already. Although the weather has been
pretty crazy, we hope your spring break has been happy, peaceful, and full of chocolate!

A bunch of changes are ahead of us, many of them for the better. Stay safe wherever you are and be mindful of
those around you who are not comfortable being outside, just yet. It will also be very exciting for many of you to
come back to campus soon, and we would like to wish you all the best in your last term! Remember that we are
always here (virtually and sometimes physically) if you ever need a chat!

Kindest Regards,
Lou & Kam
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Calling all creatives!

We're looking for Aé postcard designs for
Positive Post Round 3!

See aubsu.co.uk/projectsforgood
for more info. Deadline: Friday 16th April.

Click here if you'd like to recieve a wellbeing
box or some positive post!
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The AUBSU 2021
Survey is open!
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https://www.aubsu.co.uk/calendar/ethosforchange/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/activities/green/techfortrees/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/community/volunteer/projects/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/thankyou/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/aubsusurvey21
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/activities/clubs_societies/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/coronavirus/studentactivitiesfaqs/
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